
Copy of email to BLM

From: jenvel@oregonfast.net
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 2:07 PM
To: orvegtreatments@blm.gov
Subject: Toxic applications are not beneficial

I urge BLM to reconsider an option to revert to spraying and polluting public lands, 
animals and plants with toxic chemicals.
 
By increasing the already high amount of long-lasting toxic chemicals in the soils this 
toxic plan is going backwards.
 
Respect the earth's water recycling system of ground water to drinking water to healthy 
people, plants and animals.
 
How many more legal battles does the BLM want to deal with from communities 
harmed by loss of potent water, or the
public medical response to an increase in life-long systemic disease, increased incidence 
of miscarriage and cancer.
 
Be aware of the consequences of the ''simple solution'' of toxic spraying and it's harm 
and demonstrate this by discarding
this toxic policy and replacing it with a well designed, non-toxic revision of clear cutting 
and vegetation management.
 
Please Confirm receipt of this message.  Thank you.
 
Jenny Velinty,
supporter of clean water, organic food, abundant wildlife, and healthy children.
 


